

## Lawn Primary & Nursery School

Headteacher - Mrs L Wood Cleeve Lawns, Lawn, Swindon, SN3 1LE Tel: 01793 522626

admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk absence@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk

14th January 2025

## Year 1 Cotswold Farm Park - Wednesday 5th March 2025

Dear Parents & Carers.

We are excited to announce that we have booked a trip to Cotswold Farm Park on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> March 2025. As part of our visit, the children will take part in a workshop, explore the animal barns, complete some challenges and go on a woodland walk.

We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 8:30am and returning to school by 3:15pm.

## Your child will need:

- To be in school early 8:15am at their normal class entrance
- School uniform and shoes suitable for a farm wellies or old trainers
- A warm coat
- A packed lunch and drink in a small rucksack
- To be picked up from their normal class entrance at 3:15

Please let us know if your child has any animal allergies that the school is unaware of.

The cost of this trip is £21 per child. Payment and permission must be made via SCOPAY under Trips & Events by  $7^{th}$  February.

Without sufficient funds to support this event we may be unable to proceed and will need to cancel the event and issue refunds.

If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium funding and require a school packed lunch, please email the office <a href="mailto:admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk">admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk</a> by 7<sup>th</sup> February.

If you have any problems in making payment, please complete and return the Financial Support Application Form via the school reception or by email to <a href="mailto:admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk">admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk</a>

We would be very grateful for some parent help on the trip. Please contact the class teacher if you would be happy to come along with us.

Yours sincerely











